
DERMATOLOGY FOR ANIMALS

Professional Groomers are invited to a 
Complimentary Continuing Education 
presentation.

“Recognizing Skin Lesions in Pets” 
Presented by Rose I. Miller, DVM, DACVD

		  Location: Timber Creek Grill Buffet,
				    Conference Room
				    9211 E. Montgomery Ave.
                              Spokane Valley, WA 99206				     
				      
		  When:	 January 14th, 2019    
				    6:00pm - 8:00pm
				    Dinner will be served  

Please RSVP to Laura Rice
at d4amarketing@gmail.com 

or call 520.405.4264

 www.dermatologyforanimals.com

Rose I. Miller, Owner
DVM, Board Certified Veterinary Dermatologist

Dr. Rose Miller spent her childhood in Coeur d’Alene, Idaho, where her days were filled with 
enjoying the great outdoors, as well as the company of animals and family pets throughout 
her youth. She attended Washington State University for both her undergraduate and 
veterinary school educations, where she spent three years on the school’s women’s rowing 
team and was selected as an Academic All American Athlete. As an undergraduate at WSU, 
Dr. Miller was accepted into veterinary school through an advanced honors program. After 
receiving her Bachelors of Science degree in Animal Science in 2005, she moved across 
campus to join the veterinary medicine program. She had her first class in dermatology 
during her second year of veterinary school and knew that it would be the career path she 
would follow. Dr. Miller earned her Doctorate of Veterinary Medicine from Washington State 
University in 2008.

Following veterinary school, Dr. Miller moved to Tampa, Florida, where she completed a 
challenging internship in small animal medicine and surgery at Florida Veterinary Specialists. She began her residency in 
veterinary dermatology with Dermatology for Animals in 2009 and achieved board certification in November 2012. Dr. Miller 
became a partner in Dermatology for Animals in 2017.

At the clinic, Dr. Miller enjoys spending time with her clients to discuss their pets’ dermatology conditions. She offers progressive 
and extensive options to make pets comfortable and happy, and she takes pleasure in working closely with the family veterinarian 
to determine the most appropriate dermatological care. Her own adopted Chihuahua, Maybelle, developed liver disease and 
taught Dr. Miller the importance of patience when caring for an animal with a chronic disease.

When not at work, Dr. Miller enjoys beautiful Coeur d’Alene, Idaho, her hometown, and spending time with her family.


